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Multilingual Street Signs Project 
RFQ Specification No. PW24-0253F 

All interested parties had the opportunity to submit questions in writing by email to Carly Fowler, 
Senior Buyer by December 11, 2024. The answers to the questions received are provided 
below and posted to the City’s website at www.TacomaPurchasing.org:  Navigate to Current 
Contracting Opportunities / Public Works and Improvements Solicitations, and then click 
Questions and Answers for this Specification. This information IS NOT considered an 
addendum. Respondents should consider this information when submitting their proposals. 

1. Question: How many working days are allotted for this project?
Answer: Per spec section 1-08.5, the project shall be physically complete within 20 working
days.

2. Question: When would you anticipate this project starting ideally for the City of
Tacoma? (estimated timeframe works just fine)
Answer: The City would ideally want installation complete by Spring 2025.

http://www.tacomapurchasing.org/
https://www.cityoftacoma.org/government/city_departments/finance/procurement_and_payables_division/purchasing/contracting_opportunities
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